
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 22, 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Tuli and LaGuardia Community College Community:  

Good news—the well rehabilitation that you sponsored this drilling season has been completed! 
Thank you so much for your generosity. It is only with your support that we can ensure that 
our wells can continue to provide clean water to the people of South Sudan. 

Each drilling season, our rehabilitation team returns to villages where wells were previously 
drilled to upgrade the cement platforms around the wells with the latest design standards and 
higher quality materials; this is because the platforms of older wells tend to break down after 
many years of use. Because of you, the well you sponsored will remain operational for the 
people of South Sudan for years to come.  

Your well is located at the Marial Ajieth Primary Health Care Unit (PHCU) in Wau State, South 
Sudan. 

Thank you again for your support and generosity! 

Very truly yours,      

                     

Lynn Malooly     
Executive Director   
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March 4, 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Tuli and LaGuardia Community College Students:  

We are pleased to share photos of the hygiene education program you sponsored this drilling 
season. In 2014 we began our hygiene program to identify and improve risky health practices 
within villages in order to improve health and expand the impact of clean water.  

Our hygiene education program focuses on key areas such as personal hygiene, safe water 
practices, food safety, and safe disposal of waste. By providing hygiene education to these 
communities, we are enabling people to improve their health, the health of their families, and 
the health of the entire community.  

When people are healthy, they are better able to attend school, earn an income, and develop 
other aspects of their life. This results in stronger communities and truly waters the seeds of 
change in South Sudanese villages. Thank you for enabling this work with us.  

Attached please find photos of the hygiene education program that you made possible. 

Thank you again for your support and generosity! 

Very truly yours,      

                     

Lynn Malooly     
Executive Director   
 
 


